
Childs street Circuit Reserve Minor Upgrade 

Community Feedback 

 

Between the 31st October 2022 and 11th November 2022 Melton City Council shared with the 

local community of Childs Street West Reserve, Melton South a proposed landscape plan to 

upgrade the existing park. 

Feedback was collected via an online survey, a hard copy flyer and email. This feedback 

helps Council to understand what is important to the community and why, as well as identify 

any other opportunities for improvements. The feedback was reviewed and used to update 

the park design. 

Feedback collected highlighted that there was no equipment catering for younger children 

and that there was a desire for traditional play equipment which catered for this age group as 

well as accessible play and picnic facilities. Requests for a  basketball half-court were also 

received, however, this was not supported at this stage due to the reserve size and proximity 

to adjacent residents.  
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The highest rated amenities for community

Traditional Playground equipment Nature Play Elements Picnic Facilities More trees and Garden beds


